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School News & Announcements 
 

 
During the weeks of Lent, our eighth graders have devoted their Religion period to preparations for the 
"Living Stations of the Cross."  They will present the Living Stations to the school on ​Tuesday, March 27 at 
1:00 pm​ in the Church. 
   
The school office will be closed from 1:00-2:00 pm.  If you need to pick up your child early on Tuesday, 
please plan to do so before 12:45 pm.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Since we are pressed for seating at that performance, we will only be able to accommodate eighth grade 
parents.  The eighth graders invite everyone to attend the performance on Wednesday, March 28 at 7:00 
pm in the Church. 
 

Reminders 
● School choir has been cancelled on Wednesday, March 28. 
● ASNA meeting has been cancelled on Thursday, March 29. 
● 12:15 pm Dismissal reminder for Holy Thursday, March 29. 
● No school on Good Friday, March 30. 
● School will resume on Monday, April 9. 

 
DAY OF SERVICE - APRIL 27, 2018 
Help Us Help Others!  

 



 

St. Benedict School students, along with fellow elementary schools in the Diocese of Trenton, are 
participating in the Diocesan Elementary School Day of Service, ​Hearts to Hospitals: ​Hearts to Lead – 
Hands to Help​ on April 27, 2018. 
  
The focus of the 2018 Elementary School Day of Service ​Hearts to Hospitals: ​Hearts to Lead – Hands to 
Help ​is to collect, package and distribute items to sick children (babies to age 17) and their families at 
local hospitals in Burlington, Mercer, Monmouth, and Ocean counties.  Additionally, we will be collecting, 
packaging and distributing candy bags for caregivers of these children (all hospital employees who take 
care of the children.)  We are keeping the focus close to home and highlighting the idea that kids are 
helping kids. 

Just Announced! 
A few weeks ago, all of the diocesan schools were asked to participate in the logo design contest for the 
Day of Service.  The Day of Service logo was chosen from 539 entries by diocesan school children. 
   

The winner of the contest is a third grade student of our own at St. Benedict School!   
Congratulations to ​Kayla Tarniowy​! 

 
 

In the next few weeks we will be collecting new items such as: coloring books, crayons, markers, small 
toys, stuffed animals, books, games, and crafts.  Gift cards for convenience stores, restaurants, coffee, gas 
stations and grocery stores in any denominations are also needed.  More details on the donations 
requested from all SBS grades/classes will be provided before the Easter break. 

Class News 
 

MRS. REIFENHEISER GRADE 8 SCIENCE 
“A student in motion remains in motion...” 
Newton’s first law was engineered and observed during Mrs. Reifenheiser’s eighth grade “Inertia-Rama” lab 
this week! 

 



 

 
 

Parent Associations & Club News 
 

ARTS ASSOCIATION - DRAMA CLUB 
Come and enjoy this year's Drama Club production: ​Madagascar: A Musical 
Adventure Jr.!  ​Shows will be performed this entire weekend at Holmdel 
High School.  ​Tickets will be sold at the door for the following 
performances: 

● Friday, March 23 at 7:00 pm 
● Saturday, March 24 at 7:00 pm 
● Sunday, March 25 at 2:00 pm 

 

Upcoming 
Events 

 
Friday, 3/23 - Sunday, 3/25 
Madagascar Jr. 

 
Monday, 3/26 
Drama Club Party in Gym 
After School 

 
Thursday, 3/29 
Half Day 12:15 pm Dismissal 

 
Friday, 3/30 - Friday, 4/6 
Easter Break 
School Closed 

 
Monday, 4/9 
School Resumes 

 



 

 
 
PTA 
The PTA ​Gift Auction ​is coming on April 14th, the invitation is posted in the 
weekly packet or ​click here​ to access.  Please RSVP asap! 
 

Reminders
 

● CALENDAR - ​ is located on the website in the main navigation tab titled “Calendar” or bookmark 
the page here: ​https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/calendar-1 

● SCHOOL FACEBOOK - ​Facebook page for St. Benedict School is: 
https://www.facebook.com/SBSprincipal/ 

Weekly Packet 
 

Please see the link below to access all of the newsletter attachments for the week. 
https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/fyi 

 

 

https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/documents/2018/2/SBS%20Gift%20Auction%20tickets%203.pdf
https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/calendar-1
https://www.facebook.com/SBSprincipal/
https://school.stbenedictholmdel.org/fyi

